



(703) - 678 - 4577

(703) - 678 - 4578

January 14, 2016

Mr. Mark Berry Michoacán Gourmet Mexican Restaurant 7870 West Tropical Parkway Las Vegas, Nevada 89149

Dear Mr. Berry:

We would like to thank you for providing catering services for The LIBRE Initiative Forum featuring Governor Jeb Bush held at the College of Southern Nevada on October 21, 2015.

Your delicious food was greatly enjoyed by all of our guests—and with over 300 of them, your prompt delivery and service was greatly appreciated.

The event was a huge success and we look forward to the opportunity to use your services again in the future.

Sincerely,

Daniel Garza

Executive Director